Team Salhouse report to Annual Salhouse Parish Council meeting
15" May 2023

Since our last report to Parish Council in April, Team Salhouse volunteers are
continuing to work around the village.

® Flower beds continue to be tended.
® |itter picking has continued on an individual basis.

® \Wild flower seed has been planted at several locations in the bank alongside
the playing field trod. Hopefully the plants will be able to fight their way
through the indigenous growth!

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”

Looking forward to summer



